
INCLUSION CHECK LIST FOR FAMILIES

Thank you for choosing an inclusive experience with your park district!  We sincerely hope that

it will be positive.  We believe strongly that increased communication can only serve to improve

the experiences of all involved.  Please consider the following suggestions to help ensure a

more positive experience.

We encourage support staff members to contact families prior to the experience.  If

the staff member does not have the opportunity to contact you, please feel free to 

call him/her at a time that is convenient for you.

If you/your child will not be able to attend the program on a specific day, please call

either the support staff member or the WDSRA office, (630)681-0962.

Please contact the WDSRA office if details for a class change (i.e. cancellation, 

location change, time change) so that we can inform the staff member who is 

assisting.

If, during the course of the program you feel that there is an issue which needs to 

to be addressed, please bring it to our attention immediately so we can take steps to 

address your concern in a timely fashion.

Please provide us with your feedback at the conclusion of each season.  WDSRA will

email a link to an evaluation form - we would greatly appreciate any feedback you 

are able to provide.

If you choose to register for future inclusive opportunities, WDSRA staff would greatly 

appreciate a call or an email to provide details of the programs for which you have

registered.  This will enable us to secure necessary accommodations in a more

timely fashion.  

Thank you for your assistance!!


